
Follow-Up Email for Neutral or No Responses

Dear [Venue/Event Organiser's Name],

I trust this email finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my recent inquiry about the use of
nebuliser devices at [Venue/Event Name]. As an individual who relies on medical devices
for health reasons, fostering inclusivity and ensuring an understanding of diverse health
needs is important to me.

I understand that you may receive numerous inquiries, and I appreciate your time and
attention to this matter. If you've had an opportunity to review my initial inquiry, I would be
grateful for any insights or feedback you can provide. My intention is to ensure that I can
participate in events without causing any disruption and to collaborate with venues in
achieving this goal.

I am aware that venue policies vary, and I want to assure you that I am open to providing
any necessary documentation or information to address any concerns you may have. Your
feedback is essential, and I am eager to engage in constructive dialogue to find a mutually
beneficial solution.

Thank you for considering my inquiry. If you have any questions or need additional
information, please feel free to reach out.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]


